MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors, Massachusetts School Building Authority

FROM: James A. MacDonald, First Deputy Treasurer, Chief Executive Officer
Mary L. Pichetti, Executive Director, Deputy Chief Executive Officer

DATE: April 12,2024

RE: Sales Tax Update

Attached please find a monthly sales tax collection statement and a collection summary table released by
the Department of Revenue (“DOR”) from July through March.

FY 24 collections through March were $15.4 million (1.65%) lower than the same period in FY 23.
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